NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM

In accordance with Section 10-15-1 NMSA 1978 (2001
Cumulative Supplement), notice is hereby given that a quorum
of the Board of Trustees of the City of Anthony, New Mexico

may be in attendance at the:

LEGISLATIVE PRIORITIES
MEETING
Tuesday, December 11, 2018
From 6:00pm
La Posta de Mesilla,
2410 Calle De San Albino
Mesilla, New Mexico 88046

This notice is posted because there may be a potential quorum
present. The members of the Board will take no official vote or
other action at this meeting.

I hereby certify that this notice was posted on the City website,
its respective Facebook page and the Municipal Building, 820
Highway 478, Anthony, NM on December 7", 2018.

Esther Motongo, City Clerk




